
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

        

Welcome to the new term! 

We all hope you had a fantastic Easter and are looking forward to this next term as much as we are! 
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Please ensure you have completed booking forms for the 

next term. Bookings cannot be guaranteed without the 

form. 

Easter Playscheme 2019 

We had a great time at the playscheme this Easter. 

We enjoyed painting and decorating Easter eggs, 

making lava lamps, Easter egg hunts, mini egg rocky 

roads, crispy cakes, pizzas, lollipop stick chicks, 

cardboard boats, Easter hats, smoothies and lots of 

running around. 

                

Using the school main entrance worked much better 

for us this half term; please note for EVERY 

PLAYSCHEME we will continue to use this door. 

 

 

 

 

       Recent activities: 

The children last half term enjoyed many different 

activities. 

They made Easter nests from items they found in the 

woodland areas: 

     

Mothers Day boxes filled with potpourri: 

 

Digging, raking and climbing trees in the woodland 

                    

Next term we are looking forward to spending more and 

more time outside! 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and updates: 

Please remember that you are not 

allowed to use mobile phones on 

our site during pick up and drop off. 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: 

Lizzy 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Owen 

 

 

 

E mail: dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com Phone: 07983 436165 

‘Dynamic Ducks is committed to promoting the safeguarding and the well-being of children in all aspects of its delivery’ 
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